
Changes To Yoga Camp 
 
Good Morning, Parents, 
 
Due to a few changes that the rectory has made for summer camps, including 
yoga, I would ask you to see my personal yoga camp changes below. 
 
-Please make checks payable to me, Heidi Krebs, not St. Helena.  If you have 
already paid me, I will return your check to you. 
 
-Camp will now be held in my classroom, in the preschool building. Camp is 
still at the same times and prices.  You may drop your child off at the front door 
of the preschool. 
 
Sorry for any confusion this may have caused! 
Please email me with any questions or concerns at 
hkrebs@sainthelenaschool.org 
 
Thanks so much and hope to see you at yoga camp!! 
 
Heidi Krebs 
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